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Further Outlook Report 

 

Hi!  My name is Adam Hirons.  I have known Steve Buck for six years.  Currently, I am in 

HMP Birmingham at Winson Green and have been finishing a six month sentence.  I am due 

for release Friday 14th August 2015.   

 

I was on a visit with Steve a week ago.  When he said he will come and see me again before 

I get released that put a smile on my face.   

 

I have been in and out (of prison) for the last three years now and I just want to leave prison 

behind me because it is time to change my ways.  It will give Steve a break because he has 

been there for me the last three years. 

 

I have been here, there and everywhere!  I was in a hospital in Stafford.  Steve visited me 

there.  On the way back home, he caught the wrong train and ended up in London when he 

had planned to return to Stourbridge. 

 

Not having family support is very hard.  Life is like a revolving door ending back in prison.  

However, I know there is somebody to help me - please read Psalm 23. 

 

My dream is to get a flat for myself instead of going into hospital or hostels.  And I would like 

to continue my theory test to pass my driving test.  I got 42 last time and failed by 1 point.  I 

would also like to become a regular at food bank again where Steve volunteers.   

 

It is amazing what Steve does for people, like helping Eastern European migrants, and I 

always have said that he should be on the news being awarded with a medal. 
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